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Tristan Hallman

Chief of Staff
Office of Dallas Mayor Eric L. Johnson

Suite 6EN 1500 Marilla Street Dallas, Texas 75201

February 23, 2023

Mayor Eric L. Johnson
Suite 6EN

1500 Marilla Street
Dallas, Texas 75201

Dear Mayor Johnson:

| am submitting this letter as notice of my resignation from my position as Chief of Staff with
the Office of the Mayor of the City of Dallas. My last day will be Friday, March 17, 2023.

It has been the honor of a lifetime to serve in your administration, and it was a privilege to
help you communicate and implement your agenda for the people of Dallas. Over the last
three-and-a-half years, we have worked together through a series of immense and
unprecedented challenges. You have tackled difficult issues, taken courageous stands, and
articulated a bold vision for the future of this city. Your work has made Dallas safer,
stronger, and more vibrant.

It should be no surprise that you are the first person to run unopposed for mayor in this city
since 1967. You have earned it because you have earned the trust of the people of Dallas.

Thank you again for this incredible opportunity — and for being the mayor that Dallas
needed. | look forward to working with you to ensure a smooth transition, and | wish you
continued success in your second term.

Sincerely,

Tristan Hallman



